
BELUGAS
COUNT!

After a 2-year pause, NOAA Fisheries and our partners are excited 
to announce the return of the Annual Belugas Count! event — 

Saturday, September 17, in the greater Cook Inlet area.

IS FREE AND OPEN 
TO THE PUBLIC 

NO REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED 

Is Back For

ABOUT COOK INLET BELUGAS 

ENDANGEREDONLY ABOUT 300 
LEFT IN COOK INLET

NOAA SPECIES IN 
THE SPOTLIGHT

facebook.com/BelugasCount
#BelugasCount

For more information, scan QR code or visit:
www.fisheries.noaa.gov/event/2022-belugas-count

This Citizen Science 
Celebration will be held 
at designated viewing 
stations around Cook Inlet 
on Saturday, September 17 
between 9 am – 5 pm. 
See event website for 
specific station times. 

Tebughna School

“Home of the Chiefs”

VIEWING STATIONS MAY OR MAY NOT BE STAFFED 
DEPENDING ON NEEDED COVID PRECAUTIONS. 

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN BINOCULARS AND CAMERAS.

COVID-19  SAFETY: 
This is an outdoor event and will 

comply with all federal, state, and 
local COVID-19 safety requirements and 

guidelines. Participants and the public are 
encouraged to practice social distancing and 
wear a mask if others near you are wearing 
one. Event safety guidelines are subject to 
change to reflect new and updated govern-

ment COVID requirements.


